
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
The Sacramento Groundwater Authority (SGA) will hold a public meeting on November 

12, 2004 to provide information on a grant application to be submitted to the California 

Department of Water Resources for funding of enhancements to the existing groundwater 

model in northern Sacramento County to be completed as part of SGA’s groundwater 

management program.  SGA is a joint powers authority created by agreement between 

the cities of Citrus Heights, Folsom, and Sacramento, and the County of Sacramento to 

collectively manage the groundwater basin underlying Sacramento County north of the 

American River. 

 

The public is invited to attend and provide comments at the meeting, which begins at 10 

a.m. at 5620 Birdcage Street, Suite 180, Citrus Heights, CA.  Contact Rob Swartz at 

(916) 967-7692 or rswartz@rwah2o.org for more information. 


